
From: John Vincent <john.vinc >  
Sent: Friday, August 9, 2019 11:04 AM 
To: ATR-LitIII-Information (ATR) <ATR.LitIII.Information@ATR.USDOJ.gov> 
Subject: Comments on the ASCAP and BMI Consent Decrees Review 

John Vincent, Jr. 
President 
United Drive-In Theatre Owners Association, Inc. 
P.O. Box 24771 
Middle River, MD 21220 

August 9th, 2019 

Ref: ANTITRUST CONSENT DECREE REVIEW - ASCAP AND BMI 2019 

(United States v. ASCAP, 41 Civ. 1395 (S.D.N.Y.), and United States v. BMI, 64 Civ. 3787 (S.D.N.Y.)) 

The United Drive-In Theatre Owners Association's (UDITOA) mission is to be the premier organization 
serving drive-in theatre owners, to promote commercial motion picture exhibition at drive-in theatres 
world-wide and to ensure that drive-in theatres remain a viable and competitive part of the motion 
picture industry. 

We fully support the “Comments of the National Association of Theatre Owners” regarding the 
aforementioned review made on or about July 24, 2019. 

We thank the Department for an opportunity to comment. 

Sincerely, 

John Vincent, Jr. 
President 




